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   From Mayor McNabb….. 

 
 
 
 
 
   
     
   
 

 MUNICIPAL CALENDAR 
 

May 
3 12:00 PM **Storm Siren Testing 
3 6:00 PM                  Board of Aldermen 
10 6:00 PM  *Planning & Zoning 
17 6:00 PM                  Board of Aldermen 
19           4:00 PM                  Airport Board Mtg 
24   6:00 PM               *Board of Adjustment 
 
June 
7 12:00 PM **Storm Siren Testing 
7 6:00 PM                  Board of Alderman  
14 6:00 PM  *Planning & Zoning 
21 6:00 PM                  Board of Aldermen 
28 6:00 PM  *Board of Adjustment 
 
July 
5 12:00 PM **Storm Siren Testing 
5 6:00 PM                  Board of Aldermen 
12 6:00 PM  *Planning & Zoning 
19 6:00 PM                  Board of Aldermen 
26 6:00 PM  *Board of Adjustment 
 
 

*Meeting dates are subject to change/cancellation. 
**Unless severe weather is imminent 

 
Complete calendar is available online at: 

www.camdentoncity.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAMDENTON NEWS AND VIEWS __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Issue 02-22                                        City of Camdenton, 437 West US Highway 54, Camdenton Missouri 65020              May 2022 

             As many of you can surely tell we have a lot of exciting things 
happening in the City of Camdenton. Your elected officials and your 
City employees are proud of the growth we are experiencing 
throughout the City. It appears many more are finding out what a 
great community we live in. 
 The recent Dogwood Festival was a huge success this year. 
We want to thank our Police Department and Public Works 
Department for their assistance throughout this event. Their 
dedication to the City is greatly appreciated.  
 Kwik Kar car wash is open and experiencing a lot of success. 
Culvers Restaurant is expected to close on the property behind the 
new car wash very soon and begin construction. Scooter’s Coffee is 
under contract with property in that area as well and we welcome 
them to town. Shortleaf Brewing Company is open on South 
Business Rt 5. Many other businesses have opened or relocated in 
our City and we are excited about them all.  
 We have our city wide clean up scheduled for residential 
customers on their regular scheduled trash day the week of June 6-
10, 2022. If you have questions about items allowed or who can 
participate, please call us at City Hall.  
 We have two new police officer recruits who the City is 
sponsoring at the police academy. They will begin on May 2, 2022, 
and graduate on August 17, 2022. We are excited about adding to 
our current dedicated police department.  
 The City Park is open and busy, and we are excited about the 
City Pool opening on Memorial Day weekend. Our baseball/softball 
leagues are starting practices with games commencing in May. We 
have many kids in the community participating again this year.  
 Our annual street overlay along with a complete milling and 
overlay of Business Rt 5 throughout the entire City is planned for 
June 2022. We will update with any closures/detours as they 
become available on our City webpage and Facebook page. 
 Finally, I want to congratulate those newly elected/reelected 
Alderman for the City. We look forward to working with each of 
them and thank them for service to the City.  
 

Thank you, 

 
Mayor John McNabb 
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For all your shopping needs 
TRY CAMDENTON FIRST! 

                        MAYOR JOHN MCNABB 
 
ALDERMAN 
Ward I             Ward II             Ward III 
Daniel Ousley    Sandy Gentry     Mark Anderson 
Eric Faes          Brenda Weir        Jaron Humiston 
 
STAFF 
  City Administrator – Jeff Hooker 
  Asst. City Administrator/City Clerk – Renee Kingston 
  Police Chief – Jeff Beauchamp 
  Public Works Director – Bill Jeffries 
  Building Director – Mike Wackerman 
  Code & Fire Official – Chasity Ivey 
  Parks Director – Travis Brock 
  City Attorney – Phil Morgan 
   
Business Hours: Monday-Friday   8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
Phone:  (573) 346-3600               FAX:  (573) 346-2926 
 
For more community information visit our web site: 
www.camdentoncity.com 
 
City Hall Email:     cityhall@camdentoncity.com 
Police Department Email:   policedept@camdentoncity.com 
 
 

WELCOME NEW BUSINESSES!! 
        Shortleaf Brewing………………………………………311 S Business Rt 5 

Breezy Lake Décor…………………………………….668 N Business Rt 5 
Farmers Market in Camdenton……………………….Lot 2 Rodeo Rd 
The Rusty Duck Antiques & Boutique……………….775 S Business Rt 5 
The Pawnshop………………………………….….….751 N Business Rt 5 
The Funky Buffalo…………………………….………498 W US Hwy 54 
Multiple New Businesses inside The Funky Buffalo 
Multiple New Businesses inside 138 W US Hwy 54 
3 New Businesses located inside 188 W US Hwy 54 
 

B U L L E T I N     B O A R D 

WATER/SEWER DISCONNECTIONS IN THE 
CITY OF CAMDENTON ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

 
• May 11, 2022 at 9 am 
• June 13, 2022 at 9 am 
• July 11, 2022 at 9 am 

 
WATER BILLS ARE DUE THE LAST DAY OF 

EACH MONTH; LATE FEES ARE APPLIED ON 
THE 4TH OF THE FOLLOWING MONTH. TO 

AVOID DISCONNECTION, PLEASE PAY YOUR 
BILL PRIOR TO THE DATES/TIMES LISTED 

ABOVE! 
 

 You can pay in person, Drop your payment 
in the drop box at the end of the sidewalk at 

City Hall, pay online at 
www.camdentoncity.com or pay by calling 

City Hall at 573-346-3600 
 

May 8        Mother’s Day         
May 28                   Swimming Pool Opens (Tentatively) 
May 30                   *Memorial Day 
June 3-4                City Wide Garage Sale 
June 6-10                City Wide Residential Clean-Up 
June 19                  Father’s Day 
July 4                     *Independence Day 
Aug 2                      National Night Out 
Oct 8                       Hay Days 
 
*Indicates City Hall Closed 
 
 

BURN PERMITS ARE REQUIRED 
IN THE CITY OF CAMDENTON 

Please call 573-346-3262 to find out if it is a 
burn day PRIOR to burning.  

A permit is required to burn within  
the City of Camdenton. 

 

It’s that time of year again…..Pedestrians & 
Bicyclists, both young & old, will be out 
enjoying the warmer weather! Please 

remember to walk on the sidewalks where 
available and share the road! 

 
 

file://CAMSERVER1/Sdrive/Tish/newsletters/renee/Newsletter/www.camdentoncity.com
http://www.camdentoncity.com/
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************************************************************************************************      

 
 
  

Keep Camdenton Parks Beautiful 
Report Vandalism & Property Damage 

 
We know that many citizens use and enjoy the park areas and the City continues to invest 
money to maintain and expand the options available but each time there is intentional 
damage, it takes money away from other possible projects and can cause the area to be 
closed while damages are repaired.  
 
Help us keep our park nice. If you see someone causing damage, there are 3 ways you can 
take action: 
 

• If you feel comfortable or know the person, tell them to stop. 
• You can call 573-346-2243 for the Police to respond immediately 
• Or you can call the TIPS Line at the Camdenton Police Department 573-317-1800 to 

leave information about the damage and who is responsible.  
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CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE & RESIDENTAL CLEAN UP 
 

The City of Camdenton’s 11TH Annual City-Wide Garage Sale is fast approaching!  This year’s event will 
be on Friday, June 3, 2022 and Saturday, June 4, 2022 with the annual Residential Clean-Up the 
following week of June 6 – 10 on your regularly scheduled trash pickup day.   
 
If you wish to participate in this event call City Hall by May 31, 2022 at 573-346-3600 and request that 
your address be added to the map which will be made available to the public on June 1, 2022.  The 
City will be waiving the garage sale permit requirement for those days only.   
 
This is a great way to pass on those “previously loved items” in addition to cleaning up the residential 
areas of our town.  For this to be successful the City is counting on you, our citizens!  P.S. There will be 
a second residential clean up this fall. Look for details in the August 2022 Newsletter.   
 
PRINTED CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE MAPS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON WEDNESDAY JUNE 1, 2022, AT CITY HALL & 
ANY UPDATES TO THE MAP WILL BE AVAILABLE ONLINE AT WWW.CAMDENTONCITY.COM ON THURSDAY 
JUNE 2, 2022 BY 4:30 PM.  
 
************************************************************************************************       

 

INDEPENDENCE DAY – JULY 4TH 
 

Everyone loves the 4th of July & the firework displays that light up the night sky. While we want 
your families to gather and celebrate our independence, just a friendly reminder that 

FIREWORKS ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE CITY LIMITS OF CAMDENTON. 
 

Visit www.funlake.com to find locations that offer Firework Displays at the  
Lake of the Ozarks for your family’s enjoyment. 

 
As a friendly reminder City Offices will be closed on Monday July 4th  

in observance of Independence Day. 
 

http://www.camdentoncity.com/
http://www.funlake.com/
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